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03/07/2024  21:00:432024/1274/P COMMNT Kate Burge In 2024 when climate change is incontrovertibly occurring and the decline in bio diversity is plainly evident 

there is no justification whatever of eight trees being felled to build a dwelling which will cover what is now a 

garden.  This dwelling plainly falls outside the critically important category of affordable housing and even then 

there could be no possible justification for the destruction of eight trees and the consequent environmental 

damage.

04/07/2024  07:49:392024/1274/P OBJ James Burge This proposal represents a dangerous precedent of intrusive and aesthetically ill-considered construction in a 

residential area. It will degrade the aminity of adjoining residents and passers-by alike. It offers no social or 

civic benefit of any kind: the motivation behind it is nothing but the enrichment of one speculator. 

In this day and age there are other considerations -- the environment is a major consideration. The proposal to 

cut down eight trees is the clincher. In short, this proposal has no merit and several demerits.
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